TOWN OF TRURO

P.O. Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666
Tel: 508-349-7004, Extension: 110 or 124 Fax: 508-349-5505

Town of Truro
Truro Historical Commission
Remote Public Hearing-Tuesday, September 14, 2021 at 5:00pm

This will be a remote meeting. Citizens can participate by going
tohttps:/alobal.aotomeetina.com/join/619189669]or by calling in toll-free at 1-877-309-
2073 and using the access code: 619-189-669.

The Truro Historical Commission will hold a remote Public Hearing on
Tuesday, September 14, 2021 at 5:00pm to review proposed plans and
request for demolition of property at 72 Depot Road, Truro, MA, Map 50,
Parcel 24. This proposal is subject to review under the General Bylaws,
Chapter VI, Preserving Historic Properties. All interested parties are urged
to provide comment via the instructions above.

Matthew Kiefer, Chair

Office of Town Clerk
Treasurer — Tax Collector
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